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QUESTION ON NOTICE 

Councillor Couros will ask the following Question on Notice: 
 
‘Can administration please advise if they have worked with the State Government or if we have conducted our own 
reports regarding noise pollution on O’Connell Street. If so, can these reports please be provided to Elected 
Members?’ 
 

The Lord Mayor will provide a reply at the meeting, the reply and question will be included in the Minutes of the 
meeting. 

 

 

- END OF REPORT –  

 

 


